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           12th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week we welcomed three Inspectors to our school to monitor and evaluate the quality of RE, 

Catholic Life and Collective Worship. The Inspection Report will be published in a few weeks time, and 

we will ensure this is provided to parents as soon as we are able to do so. Thank you for your continued 

support for the school.  

 

Catholic Life 

Our children have respectfully remembered as they engaged within a beautiful Remembrance Liturgy. 

This was extremely moving as we all paused to reflect. 

 

Derbyshire County Council Visit 

Our Year 6 children have enjoyed a visit from representatives of Derbyshire Dales District Council, 

informing us how we can all help to look after our world by recycling. This was very informative and 

links extremely well with the work each class are doing on Sustainability. As a school we are committed 

to being as proactive as possible and are busy planning new initiatives to help. This will include new 

recycling bins within the playground for all children to use. 

 

Walking to school 

Please can we remind parents that it is only Year 6 students who are able to walk to and from school 

unaccompanied. If your Year 6 child is going to be walking alone, please ensure you have completed a 

form at the office. No children from other year groups are able to walk home or to school 

independently. 
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Children in Need 

We look forward to fundraising for Children in Need on Friday 19th November. Children are invited to 

come to school dressed in their own clothes. In return, we would like them to bring in any 1p or 2p coins 

you have! We are going to making a large Pudsey from the pennies we receive! Photos to follow! These 

coins will all go to Children in Need! 

 

Regards 

Mrs Chadbourne 

 

Important Dates 

• Friday 19th November 2021-Children in Need-own clothes day, children to bring in their pennies! 

• Friday 3rd December 2021-Trust INSET Day-school closed to all children. 

• Wednesday 22nd December 2021-Break up for Christmas. 

• Monday 10th January 2021-All children Back to School 

 

Bless those who mourn, eternal God, 

with the comfort of your love 

that they may face each new day with hope 

and the certainty that nothing can destroy 

the good that has been given. 

May their memories become joyful, 

their days enriched with friendship, 

and their lives encircled by your love. 

Amen. 

 


